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	NOGRR Number
	149
	NOGRR Title
	Revision to Definition of Transmission Operator


	Date
	July 19, 2016


	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Gerald A. Nunan, PE, JD

	E-mail Address
	gnunan@se-texas.com

	Company
	Schneider Engineering, Ltd., on behalf of the Small Public Power Group of Texas (SPPG)

	Phone Number
	830-249-3887

	Cell Number
	210-383-2169

	Market Segment
	Municipal


	Comments


The Small Public Power Group of Texas (SPPG) is continuing to work diligently on the questions posed at the Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) meeting of April 28, 2016, with regard to SPPG’s appeal of Nodal Operating Guide Revision Request (NOGRR) 149.  SPPG still needs additional time in which to continue its investigations and to fully respond to those questions.  Therefore, SPPG respectfully requests that TAC table for an additional two months the consideration of the SPPG appeal, i.e., until the September 29, 2016 TAC meeting.  TAC’s accommodation of SPPG’s efforts is appreciated.  
	Revised Cover Page Language


None
	Revised Proposed Guide Language


None
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